
Letter from prof. Kishore Mahbubani to Polish Economic Society. 
 
 
 
"The New Asian Hemisphere": the Irresistible Shift of Global Power to the East" 
has been translated into twelve additional languages. It is widely regarded as 
the book of reference for those who want to understand the emerging Asian 
Century. I am therefore delighted that distinguished public intellectuals in 
Poland have also discovered this book. I hope that someday we will see a Polish 
edition also. I wish you great success in the discussions. 
 
        
 

Kishore Mahbubani 
 
 

 
 


